
 

CLOSURE: 

GLADES ROAD (SR 808), CITY OF BOCA RATON, FL is going to be closed to vehicular traffic 
due to Florida East Coast (FEC) Railway Grade Crossing Rehabilitation during the following 
days: 

Saturday, May 1, 2021 at 6:00am to  

Monday, May 3, 2021 at 11:59pm 

If necessary to complete the scheduled work, this closure will extend to 
Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 11:59pm  

 

PURPOSE/SCOPE: 

This detour is being established to allow workers to safely perform necessary repairs to the 
Florida East Coast (FEC) Railway at GLADES ROAD (SR 808), west of N Dixie Hwy.  During 
the closure, workers will rehabilitate the existing track to repair defective rails and replace 
crossing surface to improve ride quality. 

 

DETOUR INFORMATION: (See map)  
 

Westbound:  Traffic on Glades Road that wants to go westbound on GLADES ROAD 
(SR808), will be directed as follows: 

• Traffic on Westbound SR808 will be directed to head north on N Dixie Hwy 
• At NW 20th Street, traffic will be directed to turn left (West) 
• At NW Boca Raton Blvd/NW 2nd Ave, traffic will be directed to turn left (South) to Glades 

Road 

 

Eastbound:  Traffic on Glades Road that wants to go eastbound on GLADES ROAD 
(SR808), will be directed as follows: 

• Traffic on Eastbound SR808 will be directed to turn left (North) on NW Boca Raton Blvd/NW 
2nd Ave  

• At NW 20th Street, traffic will be directed to turn right (east) 
• At N Dixie Hwy traffic will be directed to turn right (South) to Glades Road 
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